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.       As of this date, Our Council has 
Completed 6   of our 7 scheduled  Fish Fry 
Events.   Participation in the kitchen and 
Fridays prep work has been both 
strong and supportive.  Our Scouts from 
Troop #278 and their leaders have been 
a great addition to this Lenten event, helping 
to clean up tables and set placemats along 
with the Hall clean up and table and chair 
returns after the dinner hour. 
 
 
 
      On April 16th our normally scheduled 
Council Meeting will be a short one, as 
We will be following our meeting in the 
Church Hall at Saint Marks with a Thank- 
You Dinner for all the Fish Fry Workers, 
Including Youth Groups from Saint Marks 
and Saint Lawerence,  who have come out 
and helped the Knights each week with  
their support and efforts.     Additionally 
this year we have also had help from 
the Boy Scout Troop #278 that we Charter 
at Saint Marks.   The troop and many of 
their Troop Leaders have helped cleaning 
tables and the Hall at the completion of the 
weeks Fish Fry Event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

         NEXT COUNCIL 

Meeting 
APRIL 16th 

7 PM 
Council Room at Saint Marks 

Fish Fry Thank You 
Dinner will follow 

For all workers and 
volunteers in the Chruch  
Hall. 7:30 pm. 
  
            Good of the order 
People in most need of our prayers. 

    Jim Chatterton, Derek Murphy, also 
Felicia Fleszar, John Michalowski, Ramon 
G. and Elaine Becker, Rose Marie Coccia, 
Serge Shishik , Craig  Schmeer, Jim Philipone, 
Mike Zallone, and Louise Miller. 
 

.Mark Your Calendar 
 
4/3  Good Friday 7th Fish Fry Event. 
4/14 8:15 Breakfast Long Pond restaurant. 
4/16 Council Meeting at 7 pm. St. Marks. 
4/16 Fish Fry Thank you dinner. 7:30pm. 
4/23 Kearney Assembly at Carmestro,  Hilton 
6pm. 
4/28 8:15 Breakfast Long Pond restaurant. 
 

Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home) 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail 
kenkruger524@gmail.com 

Grand Knights Message 
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 Our Website: 

 
Our Council has a 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
 
April, 2015    
Birthdays: 
4/3 Gary Donovan 
4/4 Anthony Rosati 
4/5 Todd Hogan 
4/5 Andrew Miller 
4/9 Matt Grododonia 
4/20 Tim Gillespie 
4/20 James Roth 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
     Congratulations to our newest 
Third degree Council members 
David McKeon and Tom Such. 
    Both Dave and Tom made 
Their 3rd degree at the Bishops 
Burse and exemplification held on 
3/21 at Saint Judes in Gates, N.Y. 
 
 
 
     
 COUNCIL DUES:  
   
     As of the end of March, 
We still have 4 members who 
have not paid their Council 
dues, after repeated attempts 
by our Financial Secretary to 
Collect.  The Council is being 
left no choice but to have 
these members removed from 
our scroll.   To stop this 
process and pay your dues 
Call Ken Kruger @ 225-5975 
Immediately.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Quote for the Month:  
 
    “Spring is  nature’s way of 
Saying, ‘Lets Party!’ 
     --Robin Williams 
 
   
 
 
     

    A HAPPY AND 
BLESSED 
EASTER 
TO ALL. 


